
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to seek your feedback regarding the recent 

budget allocation for the [specific project/department] for the upcoming fiscal year. Your 

insights are invaluable to us as we strive to ensure that our financial resources align with our 

strategic goals. 

Please review the budget proposal attached, and share your thoughts on the following aspects: 

• Alignment with departmental objectives 

• Allocation priorities 

• Areas for potential adjustment 

We would appreciate receiving your feedback by [specific date] to allow us sufficient time to 

make any necessary adjustments before final submission. 

Thank you for your attention and support. I look forward to your valuable insights. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


